INDIAN SCHOOL AL WADI AL KABIR
P. 0. Box 513, Code 117, Al Wadi Al Kabir
Sultanate of Oman
Tel: 24813179 Fax: 24814066

Ref: ISWK/2021-22/GEN/044
20t March, 2022
CIRCULAR TO PARENTS
[Class V]

Dear Parents,

Greetings from Indian School AL Wadi AL Kabir.

At the outset, we would like to congratulate your wards and you on the successful completion
of the academic year 2021-2022. We thank you for your cooperation and support.

As your wards begin the new academic year 2022-2023 in Class VI, we wish to draw your
attention to the following points.

Classes in the new academic year 2022-2023 commence from the 6t of April, 2022.
Students are to report at the Senior School by 7:00 am.

Classes are from 7:10 am — 2:10 pm. However, since the holy month of Ramadan will
have begun by the 6™ of April, the rescheduled class timing during the holy month
of Ramadan will be from 7:00 am — 12:45 pm.

> All the sections of Class VI will be housed on the 3™ and 4 floors. Please refer to the
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table below.
S. No | Class Room No. Floor
1 VIA 516 4th
2 VI B 518 4th
3 VIC 504 4th
4 VID 505 4th
5 VI E 506 4th
6 VIF 507 4th
7 VIG 424 3
8 VI H 422 3d
9 VII 402 3rd

> All other information will be conveyed to you when school reopens on the 6t of April.
> We wish your wards all the very best as they begin a new chapter in Middle School
and for a fruitful academic year ahead.

With kind regards and best wishes,




